
 

 

NEW Graduation Plan for the Class of 2021 
 

Friday, June 25, 2021 
5pm Ceremony 

 
 

Recorded & Live Graduation 
 

The graduation ceremony will be live on youtube for those family members unable to attend. 
Go to https://youtu.be/WYlc8dRdpKA 

 
 

Rain Date 1: Saturday, June 26th 
Rain Date 2: Sunday, June 27th 

Graduation Ceremony 
 

Due to revised NYSDOH restrictions, we are now able to hold one large ceremony where all of our graduates may be together. 
 

 Graduation will take place on Friday, June 25th, 2021 at 5pm  
 Graduates should arrive by 4:00pm and meet near the end zone closest to MHE 
 The stadium will be open to guests at 3:00pm 
 Students will still be able to invite 4 guests 
 All guests will need to bring their gray tickets, which were mailed to the graduate’s primary residence.  Please 

ignore the time on the tickets, as we now have one session.  (The original maroon tickets will not be accepted.) 
 All guests must present a gray ticket to be permitted in the stadium. 
 If you require special accommodations for family members who are handicapped, please contact 

bmclaughlin@cssdapps.org or call 315-668-4231 with your specific needs.   
 We recommend guests bring a blanket to sit on because the bleachers can get hot in warm weather. 
 Students are expected to wear their cap and gown to the graduation ceremony. Graduates must wear appropriate 

shoes for walking on the turf (absolutely no heels).  

Parking Procedures 
 

Please plan ahead and allow time to navigate the parking situation. 
 

 The parking lot which is located closest to the stadium entrance will be reserved for all handicapped eligible 
people. This lot will be monitored by a District Special Patrol Officer and they will be asking for a current 
handicapped card. 

 The parking lot located nearest the gymnasium, the PVM HS student parking lot, the MHE parking lot, and the 
schools’ bus loops will be used as the main parking lots for guests of the graduate.  

 We will use the parking lot at the Divine Mercy Parish at 592 South Main Street for overflow parking and 
shuttle busses will be provided. 

 There will be no parking on Hillcrest Road. Hillcrest Road is the road that goes between Paul V. Moore High 
School and CSI.   

 There will be no parking at CSI. 
 


